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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Raymore City Council will hold a public hearing in the City Council Chambers of
City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Monday, October 10, 2022 at
7:00 p.m. on the following items:

1. Proposed rezoning of approximately 0.89 acres of land located at 1296-1298
W. Foxwood Drive (Willowind Shopping Center) from its current PO
Professional Office designation to a C-2 General Commercial designation.

2. Proposed 35th amendment to the Unified Development Code that will
incorporate minor amendments discussed during the annual review of the
Unified Development Code.

The public is encouraged to attend the meeting. The proposed ordinance and
application for rezoning are available for public inspection in the office of the
Development Services Department. For additional information please contact Dylan
Eppert at 816-892-3016 or deppert@raymore.com


